
WAC 392-210-025  Credits earned in academic core subjects.  To be 
considered for a Washington state honors award, a student must have 
earned, during grades nine through twelve, at least seventy-five per-
cent of the credits required for graduation from his or her high 
school including a minimum of ten credits in the academic core sub-
jects of English, mathematics, science, social studies, the arts, and 
foreign language.

Each participating high school principal shall verify, on forms 
provided by the superintendent of public instruction, that each candi-
date has completed at least seventy-five percent of the school's total 
graduation credit requirements. The superintendent of public instruc-
tion shall require each student's high school transcript to be veri-
fied to assure that each student has earned the minimum credits in 
each of the academic core subjects. All participating high schools 
shall make available the grades nine through twelve transcripts for 
all participating students on or before the date provided annually by 
the superintendent of public instruction.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.600.070. WSR 06-23-014, § 392-210-025, 
filed 11/3/06, effective 12/4/06. Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.03.044 
[28A.03.444]. WSR 86-15-051 (Order 86-9), § 392-210-025, filed 
7/18/86. Statutory Authority: Chapter 28A.03 RCW. WSR 86-01-018 (Order 
85-13), § 392-210-025, filed 12/9/85.]
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